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SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR
Tuesday, May 23, 2023

SR _____ SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE SENATE, That the following
bills in the order named shall be the special, paramount
and continuing order of business taking precedence over
all other matters until disposed of for the
twenty-fourth legislative day only:

Page

Senators Chesteen, Sessions, Melson, Williams, Reed and
Scofield: 

22
SB263 
Alabama Accountability Act of 2013, revised to change
failing to priority school and nonfailing to qualifying
school, to make other changes.

Senators Roberts, Givhan, Bell, Kelley, Gudger and Jones
(A): 

43
SB330 
Currency; Central Bank Digital Currency prohibited for
use in the state by government agencies

Senator Chambliss: 
33

SB312 
Mandatory Liability Insurance, exception for inoperable
or stored vehicles, further provided, procedures for
violation, further provided

Senators Coleman-Madison, Kelley, Singleton and Coleman:

37
SB106 
Municipal courts, required all municipal courts to begin
to enter certain information regarding criminal charges
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into each court's information system by January 1, 2025.

Representatives Collins, Baker, Shaver, Colvin, Lamb,
Wood (D), Hill, Estes, Stadthagen, Gidley, Butler (M),
Wilcox, Moore (P), Hurst, Rigsby, Givens, Faulkner,
Brown, DuBose, Pettus and Paschal: 

7
HB109 
Alabama Credential Quality and Transparency Act and the
Alabama Workforce Council Committee on Credential
Quality and Transparency, Alabama Terminal on Linking
and Analyzing Statistics (ATLAS) on Career Pathways Act,
and Alabama College and Career Readiness Act established

Senators Givhan, Scofield, Stutts and Livingston: 
11

SB97 
Paroles; to provide a prisoner is not eligible for a
parole hearing if he or she has certain pending new
criminal charges

Senator Coleman: 
30

SB291 
Public contracts; contracts for which competitive
bidding not required, further provided to include
computer programs, software applications, and equipment
and services for the prevention and detection of
criminal activity by law enforcement agencies and
community-oriented policing programs

Representatives Standridge, Lovvorn, Shedd, Harbison,
Shaver, Smith, Sorrells, Hammett, Robertson, Crawford,
Chestnut, Travis, Pringle, Reynolds and Hill: 

42
HB455 
Forestry Commission, advisory committee and grant
program for rural and community fire protection created
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Representatives Mooney, Treadaway, Bedsole, Pettus and
Rogers: 

26
HB75 
Alabama Private Investigation Board; qualifications for
licensure and renewal of licensure revised, inactive
status, continuing education, apprenticeship license,
and agency requirements provided

Senators Bell, Smitherman, Elliott, Scofield, Givhan,
Roberts, Gudger, Allen, Butler (T), Barfoot, Melson,
Carnley, Sessions, Livingston, Shelnutt, Figures,
Stewart, Chambliss, Jones (A), Hatcher, Beasley, Reed,
Waggoner, Weaver, Chesteen, Orr, Hovey, Williams, Stutts
and Price: 

38
SB320 
Criminal procedure, required law enforcement agencies to
collect fingerprints and DNA from any illegal alien in
their custody before releasing the illegal alien, and
required agencies to submit the fingerprints and DNA for
testing or cataloging.

Senator Chambliss: 
27

SB284 
Public Safety,  to provide for and increase dam safety 

Senators Stewart, Albritton and Orr: 
40

SB294 
Exempt State Employees, raise the limit each agency is
allowed to have

Representative Hollis: 
31

HB336 
Red Mountain Greenway and Recreational Area Commission,
renamed
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Representative Brown: 
44

HB378 
Brownfields, to further provide for the voluntary
cleanup program

Representatives Hurst, Treadaway, Moore (P), Sorrells,
Marques, Robertson, Lipscomb, Oliver, Harbison, Moore
(M), Rogers, Shedd, Mooney, Paschal, Whitt, Wood (D),
Hill, Lee, Blackshear, Gidley, Wilcox, Crawford, Kiel,
Collins, Shaver, Shirey, Jones (S), Fincher,
Easterbrook, DuBose, Stadthagen, Underwood, Hammett,
Whorton, Rehm, Wadsworth, Rigsby, Bedsole, Faulkner,
Kitchens, Colvin, Woods, Estes, Hall, Smith, Morris,
Shaw, Sellers, Sells, Baker, Clouse, Paramore, Garrett,
Warren, Pringle, Lamb, Tillman, Jackson, Butler (M),
Bolton, Starnes, Stubbs, Kirkland, Chestnut, Clarke,
McCampbell, Holk-Jones, Fidler, Lomax, Givens, Ingram,
Hulsey, Harrison, Drummond, Lawrence, Hollis, Plump,
McClammy, Daniels, Givan, Boyd, Pettus, Wood (R),
Robbins, Forte, Ensler, Hassell and Gray: 

28
HB364 
Education, cash for admission to school-sponsored
sporting events, required

Representatives Crawford, Robbins, Wadsworth, Ingram,
Hill, Mooney, Standridge, Kiel, Woods, Lomax, Reynolds,
Whitt, Paramore, Shaver, Oliver and Paschal: 

24
HB244 
Guardians ad litem, compensation for appointed guardian
ad litem in certain juvenile cases, increased

Representatives Hulsey, Ledbetter, Robertson, Pettus,
Treadaway, Colvin, Kitchens, Bolton, Faulkner, Kiel,
Stadthagen, Simpson, Shirey, Lamb, Gidley, Holk-Jones,
Lomax, Givens, Tillman, Sellers, DuBose, Bedsole, Shaw,
Rogers, Rigsby, Woods, Almond, McCampbell, Stubbs,
Starnes, Daniels, Hall, Wood (D) and Stringer: 

46
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HB356 
Law enforcement training, annual training related to
individuals with sensory needs and certain disabilities,
required

Senators Figures, Hatcher, Singleton, Smitherman,
Givhan, Beasley, Stewart, Bell, Coleman-Madison, Hovey,
Chambliss, Elliott, Livingston, Roberts, Reed, Scofield,
Gudger, Weaver, Williams, Price, Chesteen, Butler (T),
Stutts, Melson, Allen, Waggoner, Orr, Barfoot, Sessions,
Albritton, Coleman, Jones (A), Carnley and Shelnutt: 

37
SB316 
Tobacco products; electronic nicotine delivery systems,
use or possession of device, prohibited without regard
to particular substance used therein
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